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For Immediate Release 25 March 2010  

 

 

Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc 

 

Millennium & Copthorne appoints Audit Committee Chairman 

 

Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc today announces the appointment of independent 

non-executive Director Nicholas George, 56, as Chairman of the Audit Committee with 

immediate effect. 

 

A chartered accountant, Mr. George joined Millennium & Copthorne as an independent 

non-executive Director in June, 2009. He is a Director of LGT Capital Partners (UK) 

Limited and sits on the Boards of GK Goh Holdings Limited and euNetworks Limited, 

both of which are traded on the Singapore Stock Exchange and is a Director of Aberdeen 

New Dawn Investments plc which is traded on the London Stock Exchange. Mr. George 

spent most of his career in investment banking latterly as a Managing Director of JP 

Morgan Securities (previously Jardine Fleming) from 1993 to 2002 and as a Managing 

Director of HSBC Securities from 2002 to 2003. 

 

Mr. George replaces Christopher Sneath, 76, who will retire from the Board on 5 May 

2010. 

 

Kwek Leng Beng, Chairman of Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc, said, “I welcome 

Nicholas to his new role in the company and I thank Christopher for the wise counsel and 

skill that he has brought to the role of non-executive Director over the past eleven years. 

Since announcing last year his intention to retire, Christopher has facilitated an orderly 

handover of his Audit Committee duties to Nicholas, for which we are grateful. We all 

wish him well for the future.” 

 

- Ends -  

 

For more information please contact: 

 

Millennium & Copthorne  

Adrian Bushnell, Company Secretary Tel: 020 7872 2444 
  

Buchanan Communications  

Tim Anderson / Charles Ryland / Nicola Cronk/ Stasa 

Filiplic 
Tel: 020 7466 5000 

  

 

 

 

 


